[bookmark: _GoBack]As many of you know, Henry Enos never missed a football game, for that matter he rarely missed a sporting event at Willows High School. He was often accompanied by his wife, Mildred, where they could be seen sitting in their folding chairs along the sidelines, a Booster Tri-Tip sandwich in hand……cheering on the Honkers.
After the passing of Henry and Mildred a few years ago, a memorial fund was established. Along with these funds, donations were made by their children enabling them to make a few improvements to Honker Stadium and the Track Field. 
These improvements were completed with the help from the following people:
First….Rick Galbraith donated his time and his crew to asphalt the area in front of the bleachers. Now, spectators unable to maneuver the bleachers can enjoy a front-row seat without stumbling in the gravel or getting muddy.  
Second….Dean Martin, Alex Parisio, and Jeromy Geiger installed the sprinkler system on the west end of the track….finally we will have shade and grass.
and Third….the main entrance to Honker Stadium was a dream project of B.J. Boyds’ and a fitting memory for Henry and Mildred. It became a reality with help from Matt Amaro, the architect and Mick Fleming, who lead a crew of family and friends to construct the brick pillars, fencing, and gates. The overhead arch was built by Ponci’s welding and then fine-tuned with additional honkers and tules by the welding students under the guidance of welding teacher Mr. X.
The children….
Steve and Marilyn Enos, Rick and Cori Enos, Gary and Cindy Enos, Janet and Cliff Perez, Peggy Berger, and Donna and Gus Lohse along with their children and the Carriere family…..would like to thank the many generous people whose donations and time helped make this memorial possible. These improvements will not only be a lasting and pleasant memory for the family, but hopefully enjoyed by the entire community. 

